
 
 

FLL North Runway Temporarily Closed for Airfield Work 
   

Closure: December 1, 2022 to December 16, 2022 
 
BROWARD COUNTY, FL - Broward County's Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) has scheduled 
airfield work for the North Runway that will require overnight closures.  The temporary closure is necessary to complete 
drainage work in the runway safety area and other airfield work. 
 
The North Runway (10L/28R) will close: 
 

• Thursday, December 1 – Friday, December 16, from 12:01 A.M. to 5:30 A.M. daily 
 
During this period, all arriving and departing flights will use the South Runway. 
 
For more information, please visit the Aviation Department’s website at www.fll.net  
 

 
 

http://www.fll.net/

